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4th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Face masks 
 
We have had a couple of queries regarding face masks from the letter sent yesterday.  To clarify, masks can be removed to 
say goodbye to children as they enter the building.  We would request that this is away from the door where possible and 
that social distancing is respected as much as possible.  Masks should then be put back on to leave the site or to talk to 
other adults and staff. 
 
Door numbers will be clearly marked and there will be staff on hand to direct parents if necessary. 
 
Please look on Dojo later this afternoon as there will be a video posted showing the classrooms and school site, which 
children can watch to see what has changed and what remains the same. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all back on Monday, have a great weekend. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 

http://www.burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk/

